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Therma-True Residential Entry & Patio Doors

Therma-Tru Corp. is a manufacturer of Residential Steel and Fiberglass Entry and Patio Door Systems, headquartered at
1750 Indian Wood Circle, Maumee, Ohio, 43537. Therma-Tru Door Systems are Eligible Building Envelope Components
that may qualify for the Residential Energy Efficiency Tax Credit as set forth in the American Taxpayers Relief Act of 2012,
extended through 2021, and retroactively for 2018 and 2019 by the Further Consolidation Appropriations Act of 2020 H.R
1865, and extended through 2022 by the Inflation Reduction Act of 2022. In accordance with the Internal Revenue Code
(U.S. Code Title 26, Section 25C) and IRS guidelines, Therma-Tru Corp. has determined that the following products may
qualify for the federal income tax credits allowed under Section 25C of the Internal Revenue Code.

All Therma-Tru Residential Entry Doors, Sidelites and Patio Doors including Therma-Tru Benchmarke, Classic Crafte, Fiber-
Classice, Smooth-Stare, Profileswand Traditions brands that meet the ENERGY STAR- criteria, may qualify for the
Residential Energy Efficiency Tax Credit.

Not all Therma-Tru products meet the ENERGY STAR criteria and therefore not all Therma-Tru products qualify for the
Residential Energy Efficiency Tax Credit. For a complete list of Therma-Tru products that meet the ENERGY STAR criteria
and may qualify for the Residential Energy Efficiency Tax Credit, go to the Therma-Tru website (www.thermatru.com) or
contact Therma-Tru Customer Care at 1-800-843-7628 (1-800-THERMATRU).

This Manufacturer’s Certification Statement is not an assurance that a homeowner will qualify for the tax credit.

Under penalties of perjury, | declare that | have examined this certification statement, and to the best of my knowledge
and belief, the facts are true, correct and complete.

Fenton Challgren
President
Therma -Tru Doors

IRS guidance indicates that taxpayers are not required to attach the Manufacturer's Certification Statement to their tax returns. Taxpayers should
however, retain this Certification as part of their tax records. Therma-Tru Corp. is not a legal or tax advisor. Therma-Tru expressly disclaims any
responsibility for determining whether a purchaser will receive the tax credit. Therma-Tru recommends that consumers consult their tax advisors and
review IRS guidance, prior to purchasing any door product. For further details on the Residential Energy Efficiency Tax Credit, visit the IRS website.

ENERGY STAR and the ENERGY STAR mark are registered trademarks owned by the U.S. Environmental Protection Agency



